

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

West Industrial Area - 17th Street Extension Project Review

Recommendation of the Committee

That the information be received.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on June 6, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Your Committee also received a submission from Adam Pollock, Pleasant Hill Community Association.

Attachment

June 6, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services. June 5, 2022 Letter from Adam Pollock, Pleasant Hill Community Association